
PIZZAGOS
Appetizers

Sausage on a Stick  5
Blended beef and Italian

sausage with a kick of
jalapeno loaded on a stick.

Perfect quick snack.

Chicken Bites  12
Waffle bowl loaded with

tender oven baked chicken
drenched with your choice of
BBQ sauce, garlic parmesan
or wing sauce. Topped with

fresh mozzarella cheese.

Caprese  10
Sliced tomatoes, thin

mozzarella with Italian
seasonings, balsamic

vinegar and sea salt. Topped
with fresh basil.

Pizzas
All of our pizzas are hand spun and formed to about to 14" and easily feeds two people. Pizzas are made to

order. We source local fresh ingredients other than the Italian mozzarella cheese.

Cheese  16
Loaded with grated

mozzarella cheese, fresh
sliced mozzarella cheese,
parmesan cheese, Italian

spices and topped with fresh
basil leaves.

Bianco  18
Thin sliced pepperoni with
sun roasted tomato sauce
topped with mozzarella

cheese.

Carnivore  25
The meat lover! Loaded with

all your favorite meats
including pinched italian
sausage, smoked brisket,
pinched beef crumbles,

pepperoni, canadian bacon
slices and bacon.

Pollo Loco  21
Hand sliced breaded chicken
breast, sun roasted tomato
sauce, mozzarella cheese,

and spicy wing sauce.

Fantasma  22
Spicy Pepperoni, Beef and
Pork crumbles, red pepper

flakes, roasted fresh
jalapenos and a crust

infused with hot honey.

Brisket  24
Smoked brisket, bbq sauce,

carmelized onions, fresh
tomatoes, smoked cheeses,

and topped with diced
pickles.Pollo Pesto  22

Basil Pesto sauce layered
with tender chicken,

tomatoes, mozzarella cheese.

Rita  18
Sun roasted tomatoes,

mozzarella cheese, extra
virgin olive oil topped with
hand sliced mozzarella and

fresh basil leaves.

Meatball  21
Hand sliced meatballs,

layered with basil infused
tomato sauce, mozzarella
cheese, and fresh sliced

mozzarella.

Pollo Rita  19
Sliced chicken breast, sun

roasted tomato sauce,
mozzarella cheese, and fresh

basil.

Vegetale  20
Tomatoes, artichoke hearts,
black olives, mushrooms, red
peppers and fresh jalapenos
all on a bed of sun roasted
tomato sauce topped with

fresh basil.

Sweets
Fresh Baked Cookies  5

3 fresh cooked cookies.
Sweet of the Day  5

Ask your friendly staff member.
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